
PUBLIC NOTICE 
THE CITY OF GROVE 

HAS CANCELED THE SOLICITATION OF BIDS 
FOR THE INSTATLLATION OF AN IRRIGATION SYSTEM 
AT THE GROVE SPORTS AND RECREATION COMPLEX 

SOCCER FIELDS 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, the City of Grove will not be accepting bids at this time for 
installation of an irrigation system at the Grove Sports and Recreation Complex Soccer Fields.   
 
The project will be re-advertised for Solicitation of Bids at a later date. 
 
Laura Davila 
City Clerk 
 
Published in the Grove Sun March 14, 2025.  
 
Posted at City Hall and on the website www.cityofgroveok.gov on March 12, 2025 at 1 p.m. 
by Laura Davila, City Clerk. 
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